
 

 

 
 

From: ARVIND SHARMA [e-mail address redacted]  

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2012 9:23 AM 

To: micro_entity
 
Subject: the change is very good. 


The micro-entity status is very much required by inventors of poor countries like India where 

$1means about Rs55/-. We really appreciate the Director's step. Thanks. 

Arvind 

(An Inventor from India) 



